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SDGs‎‎ explained‎in‎# ‎UPF‎ meeting at Peace Embassy in Thornton Heath, South London. Dr. 
Lance Gardner, South London Universal Peace Federation Director, after introducing UPF to the 
participants showed everyone what a 'conflict mineral free' fair phone looks like. James Tang, 
Mr Aliu Bello and Dr Ashley Crosthwaite made presentations. 
 

 
 
James Tang explained how Sustainable Development Goals were to follow on from Millennium 
Development Goal's while Mr Aliu Bello shared from his 25 years experience of working with 
UNICEF around the world about the significance of these goals to humanity. Dr Ashley 
Crosthwaite, President of the International Relief Friendship Foundation (IRFF), described some 
of the wonderful projects they have been developing in Uganda and Kenya. UPF and IRFF have 
been partners at different times to support each others efforts. 


